## The Historical Society of Glastonbury

P. O. Box 46

Glastonbury, CT 06033 860-633-6890

"Serving the future of Glastonbury by using its heritage"

September 17, 1996

Mr. Steve Bielitz 80 Newell Lane Glastonbury, CT 06033

Dear Steve.

Many thanks for sharing your expertise with The Historical Society of Glastonbury at the dinner on Ferry Lane on Sunday, September 15. I know it was difficult for you to abbreviate your talk to fit our time constraints and we truly appreciate your efforts. I know that those in attendance were very impressed with the restoration of the house, and the painstaking efforts which it demanded.

Thank you so much, also, for being such a good sport about the fundraising raffle that Donna and Jamie conducted as a little extra benefit for the Historical Society! We certainly hope you took it in the good spirit with which it was intended!

As a small token of our gratitude, the Historical Society is offering you a complimentary membership for 1996-1997. We hope that you will be able to take part in some of our special events.

Once again, we are grateful to you!

Sincerely,

Nancy W. Berlet

Manay

Executive Director